
Niall Horan & Maren Morris - Sept 12, 2018

 Irish One Directioner Niall Horan is currently on his Flicker Sessions World Tour in support of
his upcoming album, Flicker, playing much smaller venues than his 1D days. He promised to
those who weren't able to see him on this tour that he had something in store for 2018, and boy
did he deliver! Horan is heading on a lengthy North American tour next year with the support of
chart topping country star Maren Morris -- with whom Horan collaborated for a track on his new
album -- with a stop at Jones Beach on September 12, 2018! tix: http://1D.jonesbeach.com

His 2018 tour announcement follows the reveal of his album cover and release date, Oct. 20.
On Friday, Horan also released “Too Much to Ask,” the third single from “Flicker” expected to
follow “This Town” and the current hit “Slow Hands” up the charts. Of course, planning ahead is
nothing new for the One Direction guys. The group put tickets for their Jones Beach debut on
sale 14 months before they arrived in 2013. And Horan’s bandmate Harry Styles started selling
tickets in June 2017 for his two Madison Square Garden shows in June 2018.  
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